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VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS & E-MAIL

Ms. Carole Washburn
Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
1300 South Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:
AT&T Communications of the Pacific Northwest, Inc. v.
Verizon Northwest Inc.
WUTC Docket No. UT-020406

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed please find the original and 20 copies of the Issue Statement of Verizon Northwest Inc. in the above-referenced matter.  Please, stamp one of the copies and return it to us in the enclosed stamped self-addressed envelope provided for your convenience.

If you should have any questions, please call me at 206-340-9381.  Thank you.

Sincerely,

Graham & Dunn PC



Nancy E. Dickerson
Assistant to Judith A. Endejan
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